
 
 

Happy Easter to all from 
The Edge 

 
 

 
Another COVID reminder 

 
We are still in a global pandemic, which of course is 
nothing new. Over one year ago, March 11th 2020, the 
world was declared to go into lock down and isolate 
from everyone. We went on with life and considered it 
the new ‘norm’ for the time being. Recently citizens of 
Edgewood, Fauquier and Burton were able to receive 
the Pfizer vaccination. Though hundreds of us went 
down for Fauquier to receive the shot, we need still be 
wary of those who did not or were unable to. Non-
essential travel is still to be avoided. We have been 
lucky that we have not been hit with COVID as hard 
here in the West Kootenay boundary area, so let us 
keep it that way. Remember; one case being spread in 
town can turn into dozens.  
Remember to be safe, it will be over sooner or later! 
 

          

 

A BIG THANK YOU TO COLUMBIA BASIN TRUST! 
 
Recently 
Edgewood 
Community 
Internet Society 
received a grant 
from Columbia 
Basin Trust of 
$6892. The grant 
is also known as 
‘Non-project tech 
grant 2021’.                                                        
With this money 
The Edge was 
able to buy new 
desktops and 
laptops, as well 
as speakers and a 
new printer. We are so thankful to have received this 
grant and a wonderful opportunity for much needed 
upgrades.  
Included in these upgrades are new desktops for public 
use. Come down during business hours to browse the 
internet or check your email. 
 

 
THE EDGE PRINTING SERVICES 

** For all printing purposes it is a flat rate of 5$ for the 
first sheet of paper. After this it is 0.60 cents per sheet** 
 
 

Registered charities in Canada perform valuable work in our communities, and Canadians support this work in many ways. 
The Edge’s Registered Charity #86745 45 RR0001. We welcome regular givers. 
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New Desktops 
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